
 

   2024 Combined Permission Note 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

To ensure that your child has permission to take an active part in school activities and to assist 

parents, we have undertaken to combine several yearly permission notes.  

We hope this initiative will simplify things. One note must be completed per child and returned to 

the classroom teacher.  

Parents can clarify any of these permission notes by contacting the school office on  

02 9604 5475.  

Child’s name: ________________________ Class: ______________ Date: _____________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Permission for walking to Brenan Park 

I give permission for my child to take part in walking to and from Brenan Park for multiple 

events including PSSA training and Rewards Day. This approval covers students walking to 

and from Brenan Park throughout the 2024 school year.  

Parent/Caregiver full name: _________________   (signature) __________________ 

 

Permission to watch PG Movies 

I give permission for my child to watch PG movies to allow students the opportunity to enjoy 

a wider range of appropriate films for both educational and entertainment purposes. These 

may include viewing texts as part of literacy lessons, during wet weather at lunchtimes or 

part of Rewards Day. 

Parent/Caregiver full name: ____________________   (signature) ________________ 

 

Privacy Notice: The information provided on this permission note is being obtained for the 

purpose of parental permission of ongoing yearly school events. This information is stored 

securely. If information is not provided your child will not be permitted to take part in the 

designated activity. You may correct any personal information at any time by contacting 

Smithfield Public School on 02 9604 5475. 


